
Dates to Remember 
Feb. 9th—12th—Mid-Winter Break—
no school 
Feb. 14th—Valentine’s Day parties 
Sign up link was emailed/texted 2/5 
March 1st—Field Trip to Lansing (this 
is our reschedule date) 
March 6th—Half Day 
March 6th & 7th—Parent Teacher Con-
ferences 

Mrs. J. Feuerstein and Ms. Takens 
Mrs. J. Feuerstein: Phone: 616 794-4767    Email:  feuerstj@bas-k12.org 
Ms. Takens:   Phone:  616-794-4147   Email:  takensm@bas-k12.org 

February 5, 2024 

Valentine  
Information 

 

*Students are  
encouraged to decorate and/or 
build a box to collect their cards in 
at our Valentine’s Day party.     
 
*Party information was emailed/
texted today.  We will be having a 
party on 2/14 at 2:30 p.m.  We will 
be having pizza, breadsticks & 
treats. 
 
*Those not decorating a box or  
bag at home will be provided with 
a white bag here to use at the party.   
 

 

 
 

 
Greetings from 4th Grade! 
Greetings from 4th grade.  Our Valentine’s Day parties will be 
on February 14th.  We will be having a pizza party with some 
extra treats on Wednesday, February 14th starting at 2:30 p.m.   
The school has valentine cards if your student needs a box.  I 
am also sending home another copy of the name list with this 
newsletter.  Conferences will happen the first week of March. 
This sign up will come home the third week of February.   
 
Remember that students are out 3 times a day for recess.  
Please be sure they are bringing their outside gear and wearing 
it.   

 
Math:  Students took a test on Module 3 last Monday.  We 
started Module 4—Fractions on Tuesday.  Each night, students 
have a homework that should be completed at home.  There is 
also an info sheet at the front of the homework with example 
problems. Also, if your student is not bringing home their 
homework, please encourage them to get this extra practice 
in.   
 
Science/Social Studies:   We are will be finishing up our Sound 
unit this week.  We will then start a Social Studies unit on the 
regions of the United States.  Students will be labeling each 
state and capital.  We will also be learning key details about 
each region.   
Language Arts: Our focus in whole group Wonders is now bi-
ography.   We also continue reading groups during our Google 
Classroom  time.  When students are not in a group, they are 
completing items assigned in their google classroom.  We are 
using companion books from Wonders.    We also do spelling 
activities, sentences, and a weekly dialogue journal.  This jour-
nal allows us to practice our writing and get to know one an-
other.    
AR:  Students were given their AR point goal last week.   Every-
one has started to take tests.  3rd marking period ends on 
March 8th.   Keep reading and taking tests. 
 
   

 


